




 

 



 



 

Does your child like to sing?  Then 
sign them up to be a part of this 
exciting ministry at St. Martin de 
Porres Parish.  The Cherub Choir will 
rehearse every Wednesday from 4:45 
– 5:45 pm and will sing for various 
parish liturgies and concerts.  Your 
child will learn basic singing 
techniques and learn to sing like an 
angel while learning more about our 
Catholic faith and liturgy! This 
ministry is open to children from 3rd 
to 8th grade.  The Children will be 
preparing for Advent and Christmas 
so sign up now!  Please contact Terrie 
Backes, Director of Music, for more 
information.  Phone 714-970-2771 x 
114 Email teresab@smdpyl.org 

Children Grades 3-8 Join  
Cherub Children’s Choir  

Servite High School’s Cross Country Team invites you to lace up your 
sneakers and join us for the 17th Annual Credo 5K!  This spooktacular, 

super fun, family-friendly event takes place on  
 

Saturday, October 28th, 8:00 AM  
Saint Juliana’s Catholic Church | Fullerton   

 
Proceeds from the race directly benefit our Track and Cross Country Programs.  
Costumes are welcome, and sponsorships are available.  Online registration is 

available through Servitehs.org.   
For questions, feel free to email megrunfar@earthlink.net .   

Credo!     

Cross Country Team  


